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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—No School 

Tuesday—P.E. 

Wednesday—Music  

Thursday—Math 

Friday—Science 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

January 06, 2014 

Library check-

out is  

Wednesdays.  
 

Writing: We are finishing 

our informational books. 

Reading: We’ll be learn-

ing about fables andthat a 

moral is a lesson. 

Grammar: - thesaurus 

Science:  

Math: We are beginning 

our unit on measurement.  

We’ll also continue to re-

view addition/subtraction 

strategies. 

 

Social Studies: We 

will go more in-depth 

about the Cherokee and 

Creek people.  

 

Things to do at home: 

 

Spelling—Spelling activ-

ity sheet.  

Reading—Work on flu-

ency and reading with 

voice (follow punctua-

tion and normal pacing). 

Math—Weekly Math 

Sheet. 

Reading Log-Read 20 

minutes nightly. Your 

child will be required to 

read during recess/

study hall if they have-

n’t reached their one 

hour of reading at home 

each week.  

 

 

Please see 

page 2 for 

other  

important 

Thank you for all of the wonderful 

cards and gifts I received for Christ-

mas. Mrs. Kirtland also sends her 

thanks! She received a Starbucks 

card with no name on it but wanted to 

say thank you to the sender.  

 

We welcomed James Lee to our class-

room on Wednesday before we left 

for winter break and Yasmin Suarez 

moved away so we still have 23 stu-

dents. We welcome James and will 

miss Yasmin.  
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2013-2014 Yearbooks On Sale Now 
Books may be purchased for $29 until January 6th when the price increases to 

$35. Visit ybpay.lifetouch.com and enter code 10697714. No checks will be ac-

cepted this year. The order deadline is March 24th.  

 
 

Please make sure you are reading nightly with your child. The Reading Logs and 

Reading Response Journals need to be completed by Mondays. If your child is not 

reading the appropriate minutes or not completing the response journal entries, 

he/she will now be required to complete them during recess study hall to ensure 

their reading skills are prepared for 3rd grade.  






